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Tuesday 14th November 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

As you are aware Friday - 17th November - is Children in Need Day 

To mark this special annual event, and to fit in with the “Spotacular theme” we are 

inviting the children to come to school wearing something spotty - which can be as 

small as a hairband, spots on a T-shirt, or a complete outfit.  

To help us raise money for this worthwhile cause we will be asking for a voluntary 

donation to take part on the events of the day. The minimum suggestion for this 

donation is £1 but this is, as stated, only a suggestion. 

The donations will be collected in collection buckets in classrooms at the start and 

end of the school day. 

During the day, the children will be taking part on some special activities to mark this 

annual fundraising event. Including an event which relates to the special relationship 

between St Mary’s Banbury and Wroxton - which are about 4 miles apart.  

We are planning our very own “Big Journey Run Pudsey Event”.  

In both schools a course will be set out and we are asking the children to walk/ run / 

skip / hop / travel in any way they choose as many times as they can around the 

course within the given time. Each lap of the course they complete will be added to 

the total distance travelled. At the end of the event it is hoped that when both schools 

add together their distances covered they will have travelled the distance between 

the two schools. 

It should be a fabulous and memorable day. 

Yours sincerely 

Sarah Di Giorno 

Assistant Headteacher 

 
 
 


